
 

Friday July 8th  2022 

Dear Parents 

What an absolutely excellent academic year we have 

enjoyed at Laleham Lea! 

Firstly, the simple fact of being able to actually all be 

here on site together for a whole year for the first time 

since 2018/2019 is something to celebrate in itself.  

We have accomplished so much together over the last 

10 months and have much to be proud of from our        

excellent ISI Inspection report to the best LAMDA       

results we have ever achieved. Our Year 6 Students’  

have had phenomenal success with Grammar school 

places, Independent school scholarships and all achiev-

ing places at their first choice schools to name but a few.  

With Covid restrictions finally lifted, we have been able 

to welcome you, our Laleham Lea Parents and families 

back to school and events once more. We have enjoyed 

our best Sports Day ever at Purley Sports’ Club and been 

entertained by spectacular performances of ’Olivia!’, 

’The Gingerbread Man’ and ’The Bee Musical’.  

We cannot wait for the new academic year to start in 

September and all the excitement of events, hard work 

and fun  that we can enjoy together. 

Our Year 6 Students say a sad goodbye today but have 

enjoyed their Leavers’ Assembly and Party this week; we 

wish them all the very best in their new schools. Please 

do come back and visit your Laleham Lea family. 

Wishing us all a well-earned summer rest and hoping 

that everyone returns safely and refreshed in                   

September.  

Ms Barry Head teacher 

Tel: 0208 660 3351 Email: secretary@lalehamlea.co.uk Web: www.lalehamlea.co.uk 

Farewell Year 6 

 

 



Nursery 

This week Nursery have been listening to a story and discussing our memories in Nursery 

so far. We enjoyed using the colouring pencils to draw a picture of our favourite           

memories. Nursery also participated in a Teddy Bears’ pic-

nic, where we played lots of games and had a picnic. 

The Nursery Team—Miss Hogsden, Miss Ivanova and Miss 

Reid would like to say a huge thank you to all our Nursery 

Parents; it has been such a pleasure to work with your          

children this year.  

 

Year 1 

This week in Year 1, the children have enjoyed 

creating a memory jar of their experiences 

throughout the year. 

Reception 

Reception had a great time at their Teddy 

Bears’ picnic with Nursery on Wednesday.  



Year 2 

Year 2 used their Maths’ skills in 

Art this week to create these  

great 3D houses . 

 

 

Year 3 

In Year 3, we have been learning and        

reflecting about being a good Christian in 

our RE topic. We have created a list in our 

hearts of how we need to be kind, caring 

and loving as the Good Samaritan. 

Year 4 

This week Year 4 let their imaginations 

run wild visiting the ‘Mirror of Erised’ 

where they were able to see their 

dreams and hopes come to life.  

Year 5 

 

 

 

 

 

Hold the Front Page! 

Year 5 became Journalists this week and 

paired up to make their own Macbeth       

inspired tabloid front pages. 



Staff Contact Details 

deputyhead@lalehamlea.co.uk—Mrs Morbin 

nurseryteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

receptionteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

lowertransteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y1 

jbennett@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y2 

preprepteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y3 

lowerteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk  for Y4 

kshah@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y5 

cting@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y6 

vicentefuentes@lalehamlea.co.uk for Spanish/ICT/STEM 

musicteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk for Music 

artteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk for Art 

All requests for absence must be sent to the Head  teacher. 

To contact the Head teacher please email directly to 

headteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk, call 0208 660 3351 (Option 3) 

or call the school mobile 

To contact our School Business Manager, Mrs Strachan, please 

do so directly by email to sbm@lalehamlea.co.uk call  0208 

660 3351 (Option 4) or call the school  mobile. 

Contact the School Office on: 0208 660 3351 (Option 2) or 

email secretary@lalehamlea.co.uk 

 

Year 6 

Students in Year 6 have had an emotional week. There have 

been tears of sadness when thinking about saying goodbye to 

the Laleham Lea family, laughter when thinking about funny 

memories and thoughtfulness when signing autograph books.  

They have also been thinking ahead to next year at Senior 

School, going on Induction days and meeting past pupils to ask 

advice for Year 7.   

Some students have also been writing letters to their future 

selves, with some predictions for the next chapter in their lives.   

Stars of the week 




